
Public Meeting 
Central Avenue Streetscape Project

The Baltimore City Department of Transportation 
will hold a public meeting to discuss the

 Central Avenue  
Streetscape Project.

Please share this invite with your  
neighbors and constituencies, we look  

forward to seeing you.

Tuesday, March 26, 2019
6:30 PM to 8:00 PM

Hyatt Place Hotel
511 South Central Avenue

Baltimore, MD 21214

The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities. 
Please contact Ms. Grishae Blackett’e, Southeast Liaison, at 
Grishae.Blackette@baltimorecity.gov or 443-984-4095 if you 
have special needs. 

Weather Alert – In the event that Baltimore City schools are 
closed system-wide, all meetings (a.m. and p.m.) of the Baltimore 
City Department of Transportation will be canceled for that day. 
If the school system closes during the day, any meetings sched-
uled for the remainder of the day or evening are canceled. 

Transit Bureau  •  417 E Fayette Street  •  5th Floor
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